
 
 

Newsletter – 7th May 2021 

A big big thank you to the PTA  and all who help with fundraising 
for funding some lovely new resources to use in Hedgehog class 
throughout the summer and beyond. We managed to source a 

lovely new fairy house and fairies to play with, an outdoor easel, a 

new mud kitchen and a den making kit amongst other things! 😁 
The children could not be happier, and neither could I! It was very 

much needed and very much appreciated by all!  
Thank you, Mrs Haskins 

Once again thank you all for your continued support of our school during these unusual times. 

 

 
We have a new website 

www.eastharptreeandubley.org.uk 
 

All website traffic is now directed 
to our new collaboration site 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Term 5 Homeschool Value 
Service 

 

DIARY DATES 

07/06 INSET DAY 
10/06 Individual school photos 
22/06 Sports Day 
24/06 Whole school photo 
01/07 Year 5/6 play 
19/07 HH, F & S class assemblies 
20/07 Yr 6 vs Parents Rounders 
21/07 Leavers assembly 
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